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NEMR’s Michele Gillespie, Jason Hill, Jennifer Chrisman,
Jacob Skinner, and Wesley Findling worked the gate on

Wednesday night of the 2025 NEMO Fair. 

NEMR was proud to
participate in the 2025
Pioneer Days Parade in

Queen City. CJ Burnsmore
drove the NEMR van with his
son Liam riding along as a
fantastic helper. Thank you,

Liam, for throwing candy and
waving big to the crowd. 

SUMMER FUN AT THE POOL- ON US!
NEMR supported our communities last month by hosting Free Swim Days in Unionville and Memphis. Families, friends, and

neighbors came out to enjoy the sunshine, cool off in the water, and make the most of the last days of summer, without
spending a dime on admission! It was the perfect way to wrap up the season before school started, and we were thrilled

to see so many smiling faces. Thank you to everyone who joined us for these fun-filled days. 
We’re proud to support our communities and can’t wait to do it again!

Unionville Community Pool 

City Memphis of Pool 

At the 31st Annual Kirksville
Chamber of Commerce Golf

Tournament, NEMR’s
Jennifer Chrisman handed
out delicious bison from

Cheha Ranch, located just
east of Kirksville. The winner

of the $100 worth of
buffalo meat was

Christopher Staggs of the
Iris and Ivy team. Congrats!
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September is National Lifeline Awareness Month

Give your devices a
fresh start! Restarting

your computer,
phone, or tablet once

in a while can fix
minor issues, improve

performance, and
keep things running

smoothly.
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New Directory Listings:
Burrs, Blooms, & Blossoms- 660-866-2358
Green, Zanthanese- 660-945-3074
Robinson’s Corner Cafe- 660-947-2243

Fair Season Pass Winners
NEMR gave away

season passes to the
NEMO and Clark County

Fair. Congrats to our
winners! Hope you had a

great time at the fair! 

NEMO Winner: 
Janet Viers

Clark County Winner:
Jessica Brewster

NEMR is proud to be a Lifeline service provider. The Lifeline Program is a federal initiative that helps make
phone or internet service more affordable for qualifying households. Eligible customers can receive a monthly
discount, making it easier to stay connected to work, school, healthcare, and loved ones. You may qualify if

your household income is at or below 135% of the federal poverty guidelines, or if you participate in programs
like Medicaid, SNAP, SSI, Federal Public Housing Assistance, or Veterans Pension and Survivors Benefit. 

To learn more or apply, visit www.LifelineSupport.org and check your eligibility today.

Good Luck Interns!
We enjoyed having interns
Avery Sayre of Milan and
Easton McDonald of Green
City with us this summer.
Good luck at Mizzou and

State Tech!

SEPTEMBER 1, 2025
OUR OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED

Stop By & Say Hi!
NEMR will have a booth each
night at the Putnam County

Fair, September 2-6! Mention
you saw this in the newsletter
for an extra entry in our prize

drawing each night! 

Fiber Freddy’s
Friendly Reminder


